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14th June 2019. 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 
Reception: Xander for his excellent contribution to discussions this week and his 
descriptions of the seaside. 
Y1: Ruby for fantastic story ideas. 
Y2: Ava for fantastic reasoning and problem solving in Maths this week. 
Y3: Roxanne for showing a big improvement in reading and writing. 
Y4: Sam for putting more effort into his handwriting and showing a great improvement. 
Y5: Caitlin for being helpful in and around the classroom. 
Y6: Rogelio for excellent non-fiction writing in English this week. 
 
Golden ticket winners:  Orlaith and James   
                                       
 
Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 
12th May 2019 
 
R:   Louisa and Enzo  
Y1: Guilietta and Spencer  
Y2: Ava and Isaac  
Y3: Amelie, Amelia and Faith  
Y4: Verity, Alex and Jermaine 
Y5: Evie, Mia and Charlie  
Y6: Erin and Christina  
 
 

 
SAFETY ON THE PARISH DRIVE. 

 
Parking of vehicles on the parish car park (in front of the old school building) is 
not allowed unless you are there on parish business. You are parking on PRIVATE 
PROPERTY. When parking to drop or collect children from school, please use Asda 
carpark or other public parking places. The police have been made aware of this 
situation. 
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Y1 class assembly: thank you to the staff and children of Y1 for their 
lovely assembly for Fathers’ Day. It was great to see so many dads and 
grandads in attendance. 
 

 

 
First Holy Communion 

 
Please pray for all the children who will be receiving their First Holy Communion this Sunday 
16th June in St. Chad and All Saints, Sedgley at 12.30pm. The party for all Y3 children will be 
in the school hall after the Mass, with refreshments for the adults.  
 
Children making their First Holy Communion should be in school by midday at the latest.  
 
 
Thursday 20th June: Y3 will lead the Mass dressed once again in their special First Holy 
Communion clothes. Following this Mass the photographer will take both a group photograph 
and individual photographs.  
 
The children should arrive in their special First Holy Communion clothes and bring their 
school uniform with them to change into after the photographs. Please note only children 
whose parents have given photographic permission can be included in 
the group photograph. 

 

 
Y6 Leavers’ photograph:  this will also be taken on Thursday 20th June. 
 
Father Lloyd: as many of you already know Father Lloyd will be saying his last Mass in 
Gornal at 9am on Sunday 16th June. Everyone at St. Chad’s wishes him well for the future. 
 

 
Sports’ Day: due to the amount of rainfall this week, a decision was made 
to postpone Sports’ Day until Wednesday 26th June: Y3 – Y6 starts at 
9.30am and Reception, Y1 and Y2 starts 1.15pm. This will be dependent on 
the weather.  
 

If we decide to cancel again due to the weather, a message will be sent via SchoolsBuddy 
and a notice put on the school website. 
 
Uniform sales: our second hand uniform will be on sale on Tuesday 25th June at 3.15pm 
 
 
School menu: week 2 
 
Have a good week, 
 
S. M. Mason. 
 

     

     

     




